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December 6, 2018 
End of Life Notice:  

UWS series of capacitors 
 
 

To All customers: 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation for the business relationship 

between our companies and your continuous support of Nichicon. 

We are notifying you that Nichicon has discontinued the UWS series of capacitor effective 

immediately. 

 

Recommended replacement series is the UUR series. Due to specification differences the 

differences between the product lines need to be reviewed and accepted by the customer. 

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this notice.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Gebbia,  

Sales Application Engineering Manager – Americas  


